
A Holiday Community Office
Open House with 

Assembly Member  
Rebecca A. Seawright

Thursday, December 10th 
1:00-4:00 p.m.

Community Office
1365 First Avenue  
(73rd/74th Streets)

Please join Assembly Member Seawright 
and her staff 

in celebrating the holidays. 

Refreshments. Wheelchair accessible.
 Please RSVP 212.288.4607

For more information regarding this event, or any other community issue,  
please contact Assembly Member Seawright’s office at 212-288-4607



Dear Neighbor, 

On December 10th our office will 
serve as a drop-off point for a 
Ronald McDonald House supply 
drive.  The Ronald McDonald 
House, which serves families who 
come from around the world to 

receive treatment for seriously ill 
children, is in great need of unused basic household items 
to ensure their young residents are comfortable and safe. 

The Ronald McDonald House has an Amazon Wish 
List posted online with suggestions at http://amzn.com/
w/1IX53RMZOV6WH, but other unwrapped gifts are 
appreciated and welcomed.  

 Best Wishes, 

Rebecca A. Seawright  


